
 

 

 

We are proud to announce that Leon Black has been named as City of Bryant 
Employee of the Month!   

 
Congratulations Leon! 

 
"Leon leads by example, when he took over as Superintendent we had over 
200 work orders that needed to be done.  He started working on them and 

within a few months he had them all done.  Now when a work order comes in, 
Leon and his crew is all over them!  The residents of Bryant are noticing a 

difference and I receive a lot of "atta-boy" calls on Leon and his crew." 
 


